
 
 
September 2, 2022 
 
H.E. Antonio Guterres 
Secretary-General  
United Nations, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Secretary-General  
 
 
We at Trakref Inc, are excited to commit to supporting the 10 (Ten) principles of the Un Global 
Compact on Human Rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.  This letter serves as our 
commitment to making the Un Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture 
and day-today operations of our company and to investing our energy and resources to 
advance the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Sustainable 
Development Goals.  Trakref Inc has been invested in this effort since our inception, and we 
have won the support of our shareholders, staff, and clients with a clear mandate to continue 
to pursue goals that are in alignment with the principles of the UN Global Compact.   
 
We support public accountability and transparency and therefore commit to report on progress 
starting in 2023 and then annually thereafter according to the CoP Policy including:  
 

 A statement signed by our Chief Executive expressing continued support of the UN 
Global Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its 
principles.   

 We have already completed the online questionnaire of the communication on progress 
which we will disclosure our company’s continuous efforts to integrate the Ten (10) 
principles into our Business Strategy., culture and daily operations and contribute to the 
United Nationals goals, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ted Atwood  
CEO, Trakref  

09/02/22


